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Oruwari Mercy

From: NIGEL TATTERSFIELD [n.tattersfield@btinternet.com]
Sent: 15 February 2016 23:41
To: LDF
Subject: Haringey Local Plan

Categories: Red Category

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

I should like to comment on the Haringey Local Plan as part of the Pre-Submission Public 
Consultation. 

It is of considerable concern that the Local Plan now excludes the separation of distances policy 
for residential buildings and that the proposed Backlands Policy is not prescriptive on heights of 
buildings. I would urge Haringey to reinstate the distances policy and to amend the Backlands 
Policy so that future developments do not adversely affect the privacy and amenity of 
neighbouring properties. 

I would also point out that Haringey should be accountable to local people, not bending over 
backwards to accommodate the frustrations of developers as so often seems to be the case. 

Yours faithfully, 

Nigel Tattersfield  
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